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Hello fellow Bulldogs.  I trust you are 
all having an awesome semester 
here at Clarendon College.  I just 
wanted to take a few moments to fill 
you in on some of the exciting things 
going on in the LRC this year.  

We currently have a pilot program 
with a company that makes a smart 
phone app students can use to send 
remote messages and questions to 
one of our math tutors.  The app is 
called EasyMath College App and is 
available for download at your smart 
phones app store.  The app is 
available for both IPhone and 
Android devices.  This is a handy 
study tool to have especially if you 
are in need of a little extra help in 
Algebra or Business Math.  See the 
back of this newsletter for more 
information. 

The LRC, along with the library, 
sponsors several student activities 
each year from seminars, to movies 
and poetry readings.  In the past, our 
annual Great Easter Egg Hunt has 
been tremendously popular; 
therefore, we are bringing it back 
once again this semester.  

 
The Great Easter Egg Hunt will run 
for four days from Monday April 15th 
through Thursday April 18th. During 
those four days, plastic Easter eggs 
will be hidden in random places in 
the LRC and the library. The eggs will 
contain Easter candy and clues to 
locating special eggs that contain 
prize vouchers. Students who find 
these special eggs can turn them in 
to me or one of the librarians to 
receive Visa Gift Cards worth up to 
$25.00. Special eggs will be hidden 
during each of the four days to allow 

everyone a fair chance of finding 
them. Good luck and good hunting. 

 
The LRC occasionally sponsors 
surprise pizza parties for students 
studying in the LRC and in the library 
in the evenings. It’s getting about 
time for another one, so don’t be 
surprised if you see me walk in 
carrying a load of pizza boxes.  The 
more often you are here at night 
studying, the better your chances of 
participating as these parties are 
random and unannounced.  

In conclusion, I want to remind you 
that we will be open extended hours 
during finals week to allow for extra 
study time. Our friendly and helpful 
tutors will be available.  Our tutor’s 
available hours and the subjects they 
tutor are posted in the LRC and on 
the library counter. See me if you 
need to set up an appointment. Have 
a great semester. - Mr. Gordon 

 
by James Gordon 
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Introducing EasyMath College App 
 

 

 

 Enables you to send a math or an algebra question from 

your phone directly to one of our tutors.  

 Tutors will receive your question on their phone and 

message you back during their LRC tutoring hours.  

First Time Set-up Instructions for Students 
1. Download and install the app from your app store. (Make 

sure you select the EasyMath College app and not the Easy 

Math one) 

2. Open and sign-up 

3. Select course and college 

4. Enter your name and email address. (You must sign-up with your bulldogs email account) 

5. Scroll through the features and select Done 

6. Type a question 

7. Take a picture of the problem your working on 

8. Send the question and the picture  

9. A tutor will get back to you as soon as possible 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact support through the app if you need any help using the app. 


